
October 10, 2012 Regular Meeting 

Regular Meeting of the Garfield Town Board 
Wednesday, October 10, 2012 -- 5:30 p.m.  
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the October board meeting to order 
Wednesday, October 10, 2012 at 5:45 p.m., full board present. Meeting 
notice verified. Also in attendance were Don Brasda and Alice Glavin. 
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the September 12, 2012 meeting. 
Motion by Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, to approve minutes. 
Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for September, 2012 was 
presented by Lori Prudlick. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by 
Rindahl, seconded by Hanson. Motion carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report: Motion to approve reconciliation report made by 
Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Bills were presented for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl, 
to approve payment of bills. Motion carried. 
 
Year to date financial report was passed out by clerk. Work on Budget for 
2013 to begin soon.  
 
Board of Review date will be changed. Open Book will be held on Monday, 
October 22, from 3 to 7 p.m., and the Board of Review which was originally 
scheduled for Tuesday, October 30th, will now be held on Thursday, 
November 8, 2012 from 6 to 8 p.m. 
 
Correspondence: We received correspondence from Century Link that they 
will be burying fiber optic cable within the township. 
 
CESA 10 sent a letter requesting the board’s endorsement of their grant 
request for “Race to the Top”. Dickinsen will look into this further. 
 
Snow plow contract for 2012-13 was brought up, and motion was made by 
Hanson that we leave the contract as is. Motion seconded by Rindahl, and 

!



carried. 
 
Next meeting – will be held on Wednesday, November 14, 2012, with a 
budget meeting beginning at 5:30 p.m., and the regular meeting to follow.  
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 

 


